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Abstract and Speaker Bio 

AGEP-NC Summer Alliance Meeting                                  

Monday, July 12, 2021  
The Summer Alliance Meeting is a time for all the members of the 

AGEP-NC community to come together. At this meeting we share 

ideas, successes and challenges across disciplines and campuses. 

This year we will have the opportunity to learn from David Asai, 

HHMI Senior Director for Science Education and author of “Race 

Matters”, and Karen Dace, IUPUI Vice Chancellor for Diversity, 

Equity and Inclusion and author of “What Do I Do with All of Your 

Tears?” in Unlikely Allies in the Academy. More details soon! 

AGEP-NC Video In 

STEM for All Video Showcase 

Several members of the AGEP-NC Community are featured in a 

new video about the AGEP-NC project. In this video, members of 

the Leadership Team Lisa Merriweather, Winser Alexander and 

Maureen Grasso describe the goals and approach of the AGEP-NC 

model. Fatma Mili, Dean of UNCC’s College of Computing and 

Informatics, explains the power that faculty have to make change, 

and AGEP-NC Faculty Fellows Brad Taylor and Melanie Simpson 

describe some of their initiatives to make their departments’ doctoral 

programs more equitable and welcoming to diverse students. 

The STEM for All Video Showcase is a great opportunity to network 

and find new resources. On May 11th – 18th, over 250 projects 

funded by NSF and other federal agencies will showcase three-

minute videos of their innovative work related to improving STEM 

education.  

May 11-18: You are invited to browse and view the 3-minute videos, 

join in discussions, and vote for your favorites. The STEM for All 

Video Showcase is a free 8-day virtual event. AGEP-NC PIs Keith 

Schimmel and Marcia Gumpertz will be available to answer 

questions. The AGEP-NC video will be live from May 11-18. Go to 
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